To
The worthy CEO (DEA) LAYYAH
Subject: Permission regarding M-Phil Allowance
Respected Sir,
It is said that Mr. SAMEE ULLLAH S/O MUHAMMAD SHAFEE has been working as S.S.E (MATH) at Govt. High School Bhuttay Wala since 01/08/2017.I have completed my M-Phil mathematics in Session (2016-2018) from BZU Multan.
Kindly Grant me permission for the issuance of M-Phil Allowance.
Related documents are here as an attached File.
Thanking you in anticipation.

                                                                       SAMEE ULLLAH S/O MUHAMMAD SHAFEE.  
     S.S.E (MATH)  GOVT. HIGH SCHOOL BHUTTAY WALA
